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Thursday, 17 August 2017	
 
 
Yillah Ibrahim 
Principal Defender, SCSL 
ICCBA Focal Point for Sierra Leone    
 
 
My dear brother Yillah, 
 
I write on behalf of the Executive Council and membership of the 
International Criminal Court Bar Association (ICCBA).  We are 
deeply saddened by the tragic loss of so many lives in Sierra 
Leone caused by the flooding and landslides.    
 
We are aware that your home was very close to where the disaster 
happened and that you have lost close friends. We extend our 
heartfelt sympathies and condolences to you and those who have 
lost their loved ones and their homes.   
 
Our sincere thoughts and prayers are with you, our friends and 
colleagues, and the people of Sierra Leone. 
 
Warmest regards, 

 
 
Karim A.A. Khan Q.C. 
President 
 
c.c. Executive Council 


